
Dear Valued Guests, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing a safe and 

enjoyable dining experience, we have updated our dining guidelines. Please take a moment to 

review the following: 

New Dining Guidelines 

• Reservations are recommended to ensure availability. 

• All guests must wear face masks when not seated at their tables. 

• Social distancing of at least 6 feet is encouraged within the restaurant premises. 

• Enhanced cleaning protocols are in place before and after each dining session. 

• Contactless payment options are available for your convenience. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we navigate these changes. Our goal is to 

ensure the safety and satisfaction of all our guests while providing an exceptional dining 

experience. 

Thank you for being a valued guest. We look forward to welcoming you soon! 

Sincerely,  

The Management Team 


